2010 Tak Ming 5th Global Reunion Planning Committee 22th meeting Jul 9, 2010

During this meeting the followings have been discussed and reviewed:-

- 60 volunteers have attended the July 3 meetings. All aspects of
 Our entire operation have been presented in full details to all
 Participants with specific instructions for each group.
 Concept is to allow every volunteer be able to handle our Alumni
 Guests with easy & confidence.
- 2. General Manager of the tour company also gave his first hand full report

 On the 7-days trip which he has just completed personally
- 3. Statistical analysis on the quantity of the 2010GR Special Magazine needed as gift to various groups & sponsors as been worked out by Albert Leung (梁培興-剛社). Thanks to Albert.
- 4. Surcharge on Teacher Chan book's extra colour pages has been approved.
- 5. Style of gift trophy to other TMAA & Mrs. Chan has been chosen & approved.
- 6. Printing cost of Prime Minister's greeting letter has been approved.
- 7. 5Th Global Reunion signature sheet has been approved.
- 8. Details for games & draw during 7-days trip have been reviewed.
- 9. 2 copies of our 2010GR special magazine have been sent by courier To Hong Kong for Teacher Fung & Annie Wong. Hoping that it can Reach Teacher Fung's hand in time.

10. All are set to go fully ahead for our big day July 24, 2010.

Let's hope that all our efforts will not disappoint our Alumni.

Reported by Kingston Vane